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Capital/500682/CWA

Our Alliance Partner Caledonia Water have
16™ August 2022 assigned Cleantech Civils to carry out the
work.

Taking care of your sewer network in Stonehouse

What we are doing

Further to our letter issued 22" June providing early notification about a section of Townhead
Road to be closed, we now write to remind you of the road closure dates and provide further
details about the buses.

} n ara we doinc it
‘/hen are we doing it

A section of Townhead Street from the entrance of the
primary school to Vicars Road is be closed to vehicular
traffic from 29" August for 3 months. Please see map on
page 2 for details.

Your water supply and drainage services from your kitchen and bathroom should not be
affected by our work.

What happens next

e The project is to help prevent sewer flooding. The work involves excavating the road and
installing new larger sewer pipes, with new manholes on a section of Townhead Street and
Vicars Road.

e A vehicular diversion route will in place via the Stonehouse bypass during the works. Please
leave additional time for your journey. Footpaths by the work area will remain open as normal.

e Bus services and school transport will be affected by the road closure. Please see the attached
sheet providing further details. Please note that the buses will turnaround using Queen Street.
There will be parking restrictions along sections of Queen Street. Please ensure you adhere to
the parking restrictions in place as failure to do so will result in delays or cancellation of services
if buses get stuck.

¢ We have finished laying the section of sewer pipe work in the school car park and will reinstate
the school grounds back to normal.

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this essential work.

Yours sincerely
Paul Milligan - CWA Communication Manager
R To find out more about the

whole project please visit:
scottishwater.co.uk/stonehouse
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Plan of closure area shown in Red.
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If you have any questions about Scottish Water or the project, please call our Customer Helpline on
0800 0778778 quoting reference “Capital/500682/CWA”

Vicars Road / Gibb Court and Hill Road Residents — Please note for the first phase of the traffic
management, we will aim to keep the junction of Vicars Rd open with Townhead street for the
first month of the road closure to provide and exit west from Vicars Road residents.

Keep up to date

'] scottishwater.co.uk &1 facebook.com/scottishwater

Istonehouse :
./ @scottish_water

customer.services Call
@scottishwater.co.uk 24/7 Customer Helpline free on:
. 0800 0778778

If you have any special requirements during our work or would like
information in an alternative format or language, please contact us.
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